
Domestic Basketball Clubs - Message of Support 
 
 
Dear SBA Community, 
 
We wish to communicate our support for the current SBA Board and SBA Operations 
(including Management, Office staff, Referees and Coaches) while we progress through the 
current (brief) transition period at Board level. 
 
During the past 18 months, grassroots basketball has been re-engaged as a key component 
of the Southern Basketball Association for which we are very grateful. From our Domestic 
competitions through to our NBL1 teams, we have a basketball community that we are 
extremely proud of. We are excited about the future ahead especially with the build of the 4 
new courts that is fast approaching. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank the outgoing Board members for their time 
and contribution over the past 18 months.  We are now focused on identifying and assisting 
the selection of the most suitable new candidates to join our Board during these exciting 
times. 
 
 
Your Sincerely, 
 
 

     
________________________     ___________________________ 
Bruce Allen – President      Amber Dowling - President 
Parkdale Pacers Basketball Club    Mentone Mustangs Basketball Club 

 
    
 
      
 
 
 
 
________________________     __________________________ 
Paul Breen – President      David Young - President 
Eagles Basketball Club      Aspendale Gardens Giants   
        Basketball Club   

 
 
 
 



        
________________________     _________________________ 
Phil McFarlane – President     Alistair Perry - President 
Sandy Saints Basketball Club     Moorabbin Tigers Basketball Club 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     
________________________     _________________________ 
Lisa Mouncer - President     Peter McKenna – President 
Bullits Basketball Club      Mordy Flyers Basketball Club 


